The Art Of Hearing Heartbeats A Novel
Yeah, reviewing a book the art of hearing heartbeats a novel could be credited
with your close connections listings. This is just one of the solutions for you
to be successful. As understood, carrying out does not recommend that you have
wonderful points.
Comprehending as with ease as union even more than further will pay for each
success. next-door to, the statement as with ease as insight of this the art of
hearing heartbeats a novel can be taken as skillfully as picked to act.

The Long Path to Wisdom Jan-Philipp Sendker 2018-10-23 From the author of the
internationally bestselling The Art of Hearing Heartbeats comes this charming
collection of folktales that offer a window into Burma’s fascinating history
and culture. Since 1995 Jan-Philipp Sendker has visited Myanmar (Burma) dozens
of times, and while doing research for his novels The Art of Hearing Heartbeats
and A Well-Tempered Heart, he encountered numerous folktales and fables. These
moving stories speak to the rich mythology of the diverse peoples of Burma, the
spirituality of humankind, and the profound social impact of Buddhist thought.
Some are so strange he couldn’t classify them or identify a familiar moral,
while others reminded him of the fairy tales of his childhood, except that here
monkeys, tigers, elephants, and crocodiles inhabited the fantastic lands
instead of hedgehogs, donkeys, or geese. Their morals resemble those of the
Brothers Grimm or Hans Christian Andersen, illustrating how all cultures draw
on a universal wisdom to create their myths. The Long Path to Wisdom’s
evocative stories run the gamut of human emotions, from the familiar to the
shocking, and are sure to delight fans of The Art of Hearing Heartbeats as well
as those newly discovering the magic of Sendker’s incandescent writing.
A Well-tempered Heart Jan-Philipp Sendker 2014-01-21 The sequel to the
international best-selling novel The Art of Hearing Heartbeats. Almost ten
years have passed since Julia Win came back from Burma, her father’s native
country. Though she is a successful Manhattan lawyer, her private life is at a
crossroads; her boyfriend has recently left her and she is, despite her wealth,
unhappy with her professional life. Julia is lost and exhausted. One day, in
the middle of an important business meeting, she hears a stranger’s voice in
her head that causes her to leave the office without explanation. In the
following days, her crisis only deepens. Not only does the female voice refuse
to disappear, but it starts to ask questions Julia has been trying to avoid.
Why do you live alone? To whom do you feel close? What do you want in life?
Interwoven with Julia’s story is that of a Burmese woman named Nu Nu who finds
her world turned upside down when Burma goes to war and calls on her two young
sons to be child soldiers. This spirited sequel, like The Art of Hearing
Heartbeats, explores the most inspiring and passionate terrain: the human
heart.
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The Art of Hearing Heartbeats Jan-Philipp Sendker 2013-03-07 'Set in Burma, The
Art of Hearing Heartbeats is a rare novel. Telling the story of a young blind
man’s journey through a world of auditory intensity, Jan-Philipp Sendker renews
one’s faith in the possibility of real, pure love. I finished the book in
tears'- SHAWNA YANG RYAN, author of Water Ghosts 'Magical'- Huffington Post
'Imbued with Eastern spirituality and fairy-tale romanticism'- Kirkus Reviews
'An epic narrative that requires a large box of tissues'- Publishers Weekly
When a successful New York lawyer suddenly disappears without a trace, neither
his wife nor his daughter Julia has any idea where he might be - until they
find a love letter he wrote many years ago to a Burmese woman. Intent on
solving the mystery and coming to terms with her father’s past, Julia decides
to travel to the village where the woman lived. There she uncovers a tale of
unimaginable hardship, resilience and passion that will change her life for
ever. A poignant and heart-warming love story, The Art of Hearing Heartbeats
will reaffirm your belief in the resilience of the human heart.
Whispering Shadows Jan-Philipp Sendker 2016-02-09 In this first book of the
Rising Dragon series, “explore a side of Hong Kong tourists rarely experience”
(Kirkus Reviews) as an expat journalist tries to crack a murder case in the
“darkly beautiful, heart-wrenching” (Booklist, starred review) thriller set in
China from the internationally bestselling author of The Art of Hearing
Heartbeats. Once an ambitious American expat and a dedicated family man, Paul
Leibovitz is living as a recluse on an outlying island of Hong Kong. When he
makes a fleeting connection with Elizabeth, a distressed American woman on the
verge of collapse, his life is thrown into turmoil. Less than twenty-four hours
later, Elizabeth’s son is found dead in Shenzhen, and Paul, invigorated by a
newfound purpose, sets out to investigate the murder on his own. As Paul,
Elizabeth, and a detective friend descend deeper into a politically corrupt
China and the Shenzhen underworld—against the wishes of a woman with whom Paul
has a growing flirtation—they discover dark secrets and vestiges of the
Cultural Revolution that people will go to any lengths to keep hidden. Part
love story, part crime thriller, Whispering Shadows is the captivating tale of
one man’s desperate search for redemption within the grip of a world
superpower, a place where secrets from the past threaten to upend the future.
My Heart Beats Rina Singh 2021-04-13 A beautiful photographic board book
featuring babies from all over the world and the sounds their hearts make as
they beat with love. No matter what language we speak, no matter where we live
in the world, our hearts beat with the same rhythm. We may hear and say the
sounds differently—doki doki in Japanese, tu tump tu tump in Italian, dugeun
dugeun in Korean, dhak dhak in Urdu, boum boum in French and thump thump in
English—but when our hearts beat, all the sounds mean the same thing: you are
alive and you are loved.
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: A Novel by Jan-Philipp Sendker | Conversation
Starters dailyBooks 2016-09-05 The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp
Sendker | Conversation Starters A Brief Look Inside: Julia is baffled by her
father’s mysterious disappearance from his life in New York City—until the day
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she finds a love letter that he had written to a Burmese woman. Desperate for
answers, she puts everything on hold and heads to a small village in Burma
looking for this mysterious woman from her father’s past. On her journey, Julia
learns about her father’s secret past, and just how powerful love is. JanPhilip Sendker’s The Art of Hearing Heartbeats is a moving story of
inconceivable adversity and passion. Tin Win and Mi Mi’s unconditional love for
each other will pull you in from start to finish. The Art of Hearing Heartbeats
has received much praise from readers and critics alike and won The Indies
Choice Honor Award for Adult Fiction in 2013. EVERY GOOD BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD
FAR DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The characters and their world come
alive, and the characters and its world still live on. Conversation Starters is
peppered with questions designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page
and invite us into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to...
Create Hours of Conversation: • Foster a deeper understanding of the book •
Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups • Assist in the study of the
book, either individually or corporately • Explore unseen realms of the book as
never seen before Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is an
independent resource to supplement the original book, enhancing your experience
of The Art of Hearing Heartbeats. If you have not yet purchased a copy of the
original book, please do before purchasing this unofficial Conversation
Starters.
Ugly Love Colleen Hoover 2014-08-05 From Colleen Hoover, the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of It Ends With Us, a heart-wrenching love story that proves
attraction at first sight can be messy. When Tate Collins meets airline pilot
Miles Archer, she doesn't think it's love at first sight. They wouldn’t even go
so far as to consider themselves friends. The only thing Tate and Miles have in
common is an undeniable mutual attraction. Once their desires are out in the
open, they realize they have the perfect set-up. He doesn’t want love, she
doesn’t have time for love, so that just leaves the sex. Their arrangement
could be surprisingly seamless, as long as Tate can stick to the only two rules
Miles has for her. Never ask about the past. Don’t expect a future. They think
they can handle it, but realize almost immediately they can’t handle it at all.
Hearts get infiltrated. Promises get broken. Rules get shattered. Love gets
ugly.
A Whole Life Robert Seethaler 2016-09-13 An international bestseller Andreas
Egger knows every path and peak of his mountain valley, the source of his
sustenance, his livelihood--his home. Set in the mid-twentieth century and told
with beauty and tenderness, Robert Seethaler's A Whole Life is a story of man's
relationship with an ancient landscape, of the value of solitude, of the
arrival of the modern world, and above all, of the moments, great and small,
that make us who we are.
Empire of Fear Andrew Hosken 2015-12-17 In June 2014 Islamic State launched an
astonishing blitzkrieg which saw them seize control of an area in the Middle
East the size of Britain. The news was soon filled with their relentless acts
of savagery, yet nobody seemed to know who they were or where they’d come from.
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Now BBC reporter Andrew Hosken delivers the inside story on Islamic State.
Through extensive first-hand reporting, Hosken builds a comprehensive picture
of IS, their brutal ideology and exterminationist methods. Equally compelling
and horrifying, Empire of Fear reveals how Islamic State came to be, explores
how they might be defeated and asks a frightening question – if they were
brought down, could we stop another group emerging to replace them?
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats (Target Book Club) Jan-Philipp Sendker 2012
Conversations on the Art of Hearing Heartbeats: a Novel by Jan-Philipp Sendker
Daily Books 2016-09-05 The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp Sendker |
Conversation Starters Limited Time Offer: $3.99 ($4.99) Julia is baffled by her
father's mysterious disappearance from his life in New York City-until the day
she finds a love letter that he had written to a Burmese woman. Desperate for
answers, she puts everything on hold and heads to a small village in Burma
looking for this mysterious woman from her father's past. On her journey, Julia
learns about her father's secret past, and just how powerful love is. JanPhilip Sendker's The Art of Hearing Heartbeats is a moving story of
inconceivable adversity and passion. Tin Win and Mi Mi's unconditional love for
each other will pull you in from start to finish. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY
GOOD BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPERthan the surface of its pages. The
characters and its world come alive, and even after the last page of the book
is closed,the story still lives on, inciting questions and
curiosity.Conversation Starters is peppered with questions designed tobring us
beneath the surface of the pageand invite us into this world that continues to
lives on.These questions can be used to... Create Hours of Conversation: *
Foster a deeper understanding of the book* Promote an atmosphere of discussion
for groups* Assist in the study of the book, either individually or
corporately* Explore unseen realms of the book as never seen beforeDisclaimer:
This book you are about to enjoy is an independent resource to supplement the
original book, enhancing your experience of The Art of Hearing Heartbeats. If
you have not yet purchased a copy of the original book, please do before
purchasing this unofficial Conversation Starters.Download your copy today for a
Limited Time Discount: $3.99 ($4.99) Read it on your PC, Mac, iOS or Android
smartphone, tablet and Kindle devices.
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: By Jan-Philipp Sendker (Trivia-On-Books) Trivion
Books 2015-12-24 Trivia-on-Book: The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp
Sendker You may have read the book, but not have liked it. You may have liked
the book, but not be a fan. You may call yourself a fan, but few truly are. Are
you a fan? Trivia-on-Books is an independently quiz-formatted unofficial trivia
on the book for readers, students, and fans alike. Whether you're looking for
new materials to the book or would like to take the challenge yourself and
share it with your friends and family for a time of fun, Trivia-on-Books
provides a unique approach that is both insightful and educational! Features
You'll Find Inside: • 30 Multiple choice questions on the book, plots,
characters and author • Insightful commentary to answer every question •
Complementary quiz material for yourself or your reading group • Results
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provided with scores to determine "status" Promising quality and value, grab
your copy of Trivia-on-Books!
The Immortalists Chloe Benjamin 2019-02-05 A BEST BOOK OF THE YEAR: The
Washington Post, NPR, Entertainment Weekly, Real Simple, Marie Claire, New York
Public Library, LibraryReads, The Skimm, Lit Hub, Lit Reactor AN INSTANT NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER "A captivating family saga."--The New York Times Book
Review "This literary family saga is perfect for fans of Celeste Ng and Donna
Tartt."--People Magazine (Book of the Week) If you knew the date of your death,
how would you live your life? It's 1969 in New York City's Lower East Side, and
word has spread of the arrival of a mystical woman, a traveling psychic who
claims to be able to tell anyone the day they will die. The Gold children--four
adolescents on the cusp of self-awareness--sneak out to hear their fortunes.
The prophecies inform their next five decades. Golden boy Simon escapes to the
West Coast, searching for love in '80s San Francisco; dreamy Klara becomes a
Las Vegas magician obsessed with blurring reality and fantasy; eldest son
Daniel struggles to maintain security as an army doctor post-9/11; and bookish
Varya throws herself into longevity research, where she tests the boundary
between science and immortality. Both a dazzling family love story and a
sweeping novel of remarkable ambition and depth, The Immortalists probes the
line between destiny and choice, reality and illusion, this world and the next.
It is a deeply moving testament to the power of story, the nature of belief,
and the unrelenting pull of familial bonds.
Brother of Sleep Robert Schneider 2014-07-01 “A highly unusual tale about an
unrecognized musical genius,” this acclaimed debut novel “touches the grand
questions about God, love, art and history” (Publishers Weekly). Set against
the backdrop of a nineteenth century Alpine village, Brother of Sleep tells the
story of Johannes Elias Alder, a musical genius with an uncanny ear who
develops his talent in secret midnight sessions at the church organ. Though he
plays transcendently, his unrequited love and his struggle to break free from
his circumstance threaten to destroy him. Translated into twenty-four languages
and adapted into a film, a ballet, an opera, and several plays, Brother of
Sleep moves inexorably toward tragedy in a tale reminiscent of Patrick
Suskind’s Perfume. In this beguiling novel, Robert Schneider has created “a
strange, rich story suffused with the poignancy of genius that is not allowed
to flourish” (Los Angeles Book Review).
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp Sendker - Digest and Review
Reader's Companion 2016-05-12 The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp
Sendker | Digest & Review With this digest companion, you'll enjoy: * A digest
of the The Art of Hearing Heartbeats * Content for your book club or other
group event. * Stories beyond the digest and tidbits you may not know * The
book's impact and its important to read * And more! What other readers are
saying: "You can read it before you read the novel or after you read it as a
supplement to the actual book." "Very concise and helpful for our Book Club."
"It is full of story information, interesting facts about the novel and the
author as well." "This overview gave me an idea of what the book covers. From
the-art-of-hearing-heartbeats-a-novel

5/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

it, I have been able to decide whether or not to purchase the book." "The
Digest helped clarify the historical background. Beautifully written and deeply
moving." Our promise: Reader's Companions bring you immaculate study materials
on literature at exceptionally low prices that do not compromise on quality.
These are supplementary materials and does not contain any text or summary of
the book. 100% satisfaction guaranteed.
John Macnab John Buchan 1925 "Who is John Macnab? Three prominent Scottish
landowners receive a challenging note which tells them that he intends to poach
from their estates without being caught, though if he is caught, he will donate
money to a good cause. The reactions of the landowners provide conflicting
evidence as to his identity, prompting speculation as to whether he is a
gentleman or a tramp ...
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats Jan-Philipp Sendker 2015
Conversation Starters - The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp Sendker
Dailybooks 2016-08-06 The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp Sendker Conversation Starters A Brief Look Inside: Julia is baffled by her father's
mysterious disappearance from his life in New York City--until the day she
finds a love letter that he had written to a Burmese woman. Desperate for
answers, she puts everything on hold and heads to a small village in Burma
looking for this mysterious woman from her father's past. On her journey, Julia
learns about her father's secret past, and just how powerful love is. JanPhilip Sendker's The Art of Hearing Heartbeats is a moving story of
inconceivable adversity and passion. Tin Win and Mi Mi's unconditional love for
each other will pull you in from start to finish. The Art of Hearing Heartbeats
has received much praise from readers and critics alike and won The Indies
Choice Honor Award for Adult Fiction in 2013. EVERY GOOD BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD
FAR DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The characters and their world come
alive, and the characters and its world still live on. Conversation Starters is
peppered with questions designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page
and invite us into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to..
Create Hours of Conversation: - Foster a deeper understanding of the book Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups - Assist in the study of the
book, either individually or corporately - Explore unseen realms of the book as
never seen before Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is an
independent resource to supplement the original book, enhancing your experience
of The Art of Hearing Heartbeats. If you have not yet purchased a copy of the
original book, please do before purchasing this unofficial Conversation
Starters.
The Glass Palace Ghosh 2008 The Glass Palace Begins With The Shattering Of The
Kingdom Of Burma, And Tells The Story Of A People, A Fortune, And A Family And
Its Fate. It Traces The Life Of Rajkumar, A Poor Indian Boy, Who Is Lifted On
The Tides Of Political And Social Turmoil To Build An Empire In The Burmese
Teak Forest. When British Soldiers Force The Royal Family Out Of The Glass
Palace, During The Invasion Of 1885, He Falls In Love With Dolly, An Attendant
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At The Palace. Years Later, Unable To Forget Her, Rajkumar Goes In Search Of
His Love. Through This Brilliant And Impassioned Story Of Love And War, Amitav
Ghosh Presents A Ruthless Appraisal Of The Horrors Of Colonialism And
Capitalist Exploitation. Click Here To Visit The Amitav Ghosh Website
To The Stars Through Difficulties Romalyn Tilghman 2017-04-04 A Kansas Notable
Book of the Year, 2018 Andrew Carnegie funded fifty-nine public libraries in
Kansas in the early 20th century—but it was frontier women who organized waffle
suppers, minstrel shows, and women's baseball games to buy books to fill them.
Now, a century later, Angelina returns to her father's hometown of New Hope to
complete her dissertation on the Carnegie libraries, just as Traci and Gayle
arrive in town—Traci as an artist-in-residence at the renovated Carnegie Arts
Center and Gayle as a refugee whose neighboring town, Prairie Hill, has just
been destroyed by a tornado. The discovery of an old journal inspires the women
to create a library and arts center as the first act of rebuilding Prairie Hill
after the tornado. As they work together to raise money for the center, Traci
reveals her enormous heart, Angelina discovers that problem-solving is more
valuable than her PhD, and Gayle demonstrates that courage is not about waiting
out a storm but building a future. Full of Kansas history—from pioneer
homesteaders to Carrie Nation to orphan trains—To the Stars through
Difficulties is a contemporary story of women changing their world, and finding
their own voices, powers, and self-esteem in the process.
The Heartbeats of Wing Jones Katherine Webber 2017-03-14 Jandy Nelson meets
Friday Night Lights in this sweeping, warm, arrestingly original novel about
family, poverty, and hope. Wing Jones, like everyone else in her town, has
worshipped her older brother, Marcus, for as long as she can remember. Goodlooking, popular, and the star of the football team, Marcus is everything his
sister is not. Until the night everything changes when Marcus, drunk at the
wheel after a party, kills two people and barely survives himself. With Marcus
now in a coma, Wing is crushed, confused, and angry. She is tormented at school
for Marcus’s mistake, haunted at home by her mother and grandmothers’ grief. In
addition to all this, Wing is scared that the bank is going to repossess her
home because her family can’t afford Marcus’s mounting medical bills. Every
night, unable to sleep, Wing finds herself sneaking out to go to the school’s
empty track. When Aaron, Marcus’s best friend, sees her running one night, he
recognizes that her speed, skill, and agility could get her spot on the track
team. And better still, an opportunity at a coveted sponsorship from a major
athletic gear company. Wing can’t pass up the opportunity to train with her
longtime crush and to help her struggling family, but can she handle being
thrust out of Marcus’s shadow and into the spotlight? "The swiftly paced story
will quickly sweep up readers...[a] well-crafted, inspirational debut with
plenty of heart, hope, and determination." —Booklist "A story showing how hope
and love can blossom in the midst of chaos." —Publishers Weekly
Beautiful Ruins Jess Walter 2013-04-02 From the moment it opens—on a rocky
patch of Italian coastline, circa 1962, when a daydreaming young innkeeper
looks out over the water and spies a mysterious woman approaching him on a
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boat—Jess Walter's Beautiful Ruins is a dazzling, yet deeply human, roller
coaster of a novel. From the lavish set of Cleopatra to the shabby revelry of
the Edinburgh Fringe Festival, to the back lots of contemporary Hollywood,
Beautiful Ruins is gloriously inventive and constantly surprising—a story of
flawed yet fascinating people navigating the rocky shores of their lives while
clinging to their improbable dreams.
The Art of Hearing Hearbeats Jan-Philipp Sendker 2013-01-01 A suspenseful love
story set in the exotic Burmese countryside, where a young American woman
discovers the secret that lived in her father's heart for over fifty years.
How to Be an American Housewife Margaret Dilloway 2011 Visiting her family in
Japan in place of her ailing mother, Sue uncovers secrets that influence her
life in unforeseen ways, offer insight into her mother's marriage to an
American, and reveal the role of tradition in shaping personal choice.
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp Sendker (Trivia-On-Books) Trivion
Books 2015-12-16 Trivia-on-Book: The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: A Novel by JanPhilipp SendkerJan-Philip Sendker's The Art of Hearing Heartbeats is an
inspiring love story that takes place in New York City and Burma. Four years
after her father's mysterious disappearance, Julia finds a love letter that he
wrote to a Burmese woman a long time ago. Determined to find out what happened
to him, she traveled to a small village in Burma to find the mysterious woman
from her father's past. Julia learns just how powerful love is in this story of
inconceivable adversity and passion. The American Booksellers Association gave
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats a 2013 Indies Choice Adult Fiction Honor Award.
You may have read the book, but not have liked it. You may have liked the book,
but not be a fan. You may call yourself a fan, but few truly are. Are you?
Trivia-on-Books is an independently curated trivia quiz on the book for
readers, students, and fans alike. Whether you're looking for new materials to
the book or would like to take the challenge yourself and share it with your
friends and family for a time of fun, Trivia-on-Books provides a unique
approach that is both insightful and educational.
Summary of the Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp Sendker - Conversation
Starters BookHabits 2017-08-30 Summary of The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by JanPhilipp Sendker | Conversation Starters A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD BOOK
CONTAINS A WORLD FAR DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The characters and
their world come alive, and the characters and its world still live on.
Conversation Starters is peppered with questions designed to bring us beneath
the surface of the page and invite us into the world that lives on. These
questions can be used to... Create Hours of Conversation: * Promote an
atmosphere of discussion for groups * Foster a deeper understanding of the book
* Assist in the study of the book, either individually or corporately * Explore
unseen realms of the book as never seen before Disclaimer: This book you are
about to enjoy is an independent resource meant to supplement the original
book. If you have not yet read the original book, we encourage to do before
purchasing this unofficial Conversation Starter.
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The Palace of Illusions Chitra Banerjee Divakaruni 2009-02-10 Taking us back to
a time that is half history, half myth and wholly magical, bestselling author
Chitra Banerjee Divakaruni gives voice to Panchaali, the fire-born heroine of
the Mahabharata, as she weaves a vibrant retelling of an ancient epic saga.
Married to five royal husbands who have been cheated out of their father's
kingdom, Panchaali aids their quest to reclaim their birthright, remaining at
their side through years of exile and a terrible civil war. But she cannot deny
her complicated friendship with the enigmatic Krishna—or her secret attraction
to the mysterious man who is her husbands' most dangerous enemy—as she is
caught up in the ever-manipulating hands of fate.
Water Ghosts Shawna Yang Ryan 2009 Arriving unexpectedly from China with two
female companions in an early- twentieth-century California farming town, the
long-lost wife of gambling parlor owner Richard Fong disrupts his illicit
relationships with a pair of prostitutes and prompts a series of events that
threatens the community's livelihood.
The Power of One Bryce Courtenay 2011-03-30 In 1939, hatred took root in South
Africa, where the seeds of apartheid were newly sown. There a boy called Peekay
was born. He spoke the wrong language–English. He was nursed by a woman of the
wrong color–black. His childhood was marked by humiliation and abandonment. Yet
he vowed to survive–he would become welterweight champion of the world, he
would dream heroic dreams. But his dreams were nothing compared to what awaited
him. For he embarked on an epic journey, where he would learn the power of
words, the power to transform lives, and the mystical power that would sustain
him even when it appeared that villainy would rule the world: The Power of One.
The Weird Sisters Eleanor Brown 2012-02-07 The beloved New York Times
bestseller from acclaimed author Eleanor Brown about three sisters who love
each other, but just don't happen to like each other very much. Three sisters
have returned to their childhood home, reuniting the eccentric Andreas family.
Here, books are a passion (there is no problem a library card can't solve) and
TV is something other people watch. Their father—a professor of Shakespeare who
speaks almost exclusively in verse—named them after the Bard's heroines. It's a
lot to live up to. The sisters each have a hard time communicating with their
parents and their lovers, but especially with one another. What can the shy
homebody eldest sister, the fast-living middle child, and the bohemian youngest
sibling have in common? Only that none has found life to be what was expected;
and now, faced with their parents' frailty and their own personal
disappointments, not even a book can solve what ails them...
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: a Novel by Jan-Philipp Sendker - Conversation
Sta Daily Books 2016-05-11 The Art of Hearing Heartbeats: by Jan-Philipp
Sendker | Conversation Starters Julia is baffled by her father's mysterious
disappearance from his life in New York City--until the day she finds a love
letter that he had written to a Burmese woman. Desperate for answers, she puts
everything on hold and heads to a small village in Burma looking for this
mysterious woman from her father's past. On her journey, Julia learns about her
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father's secret past, and just how powerful love is. Jan-Philip Sendker's The
Art of Hearing Heartbeats is a moving story of inconceivable adversity and
passion. Tin Win and Mi Mi's unconditional love for each other will pull you in
from start to finish. The Art of Hearing Heartbeats has received much praise
from readers and critics alike and won The Indies Choice Honor Award for Adult
Fiction in 2013. A Brief Look Inside: EVERY GOOD BOOK CONTAINS A WORLD FAR
DEEPER than the surface of its pages. The characters and their world come
alive, and the characters and its world still live on. Conversation Starters is
peppered with questions designed to bring us beneath the surface of the page
and invite us into the world that lives on. These questions can be used to..
Create Hours of Conversation: * Foster a deeper understanding of the book *
Promote an atmosphere of discussion for groups * Assist in the study of the
book, either individually or corporately * Explore unseen realms of the book as
never seen before Disclaimer: This book you are about to enjoy is an
independent resource to supplement the original book, enhancing your experience
of The Book Thief. If you have not yet purchased a copy of the original book,
please do before purchasing this unofficial Conversation Starters.
The Heart Remembers Jan-Philipp Sendker 2021-05-18 The highly anticipated final
book in the internationally bestselling The Art of Hearing Heartbeats trilogy,
a moving story about love’s power to transcend distances and heal seemingly
irreparable wounds. Twelve-year-old Ko Bo Bo lives with his uncle U Ba in
Kalaw, a town in Burma. An unusually perceptive child, Bo Bo can read people’s
emotions in their eyes. This acute sensitivity only makes his unconventional
home life more difficult: His father comes to visit him once a year, and he can
hardly remember his mother, who, for unclear reasons, keeps herself away from
her son. Everything changes when Bo Bo discovers the story of his parents’
great love, which threatens to break down in the whirlwind of political events,
and of his mother’s mysterious sickness. Convinced that he can heal her and
reunite their family, Bo Bo decides to set out in search of his parents. A
gripping, heartwarming tale that takes the reader from Burma to New York and
back, The Heart Remembers is a worthy conclusion to Jan-Philipp Sendker’s
beloved series.
The Disappeared Kim Echlin 2010-01-07 After more than 30 years Anne Greves
feels compelled to break her silence about her first lover, and a treacherous
pursuit across Cambodia's killing fields. Once she was a motherless girl from
taciturn immigrant stock. Defying fierce opposition, she falls in love with
Serey, a gentle rebel and exiled musician. She's still only 16 when he leaves
her in their Montreal flat to return to Cambodia And, after a decade without
word, she abandons everything to search for him in the bars of Phnom Penh, a
city traumatized by the Khmer Rouge slaughter. Against all odds the lovers are
reunited, and in a political country where tranquil rice paddies harbour the
bones of the massacred, Anne pieces together a new life with Serey. But there
are wounds that love cannot heal, and some mysteries too dangerous to know. And
when Serey disappears again, Anne discovers a story she cannot bear. Haunting,
vivid, elegiac, The Disappeared is a tour de force; at once a battle cry and a
piercing lamentation, for truth, for love.
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Miss Burma Charmaine Craig 2017-05-02 “Craig wields powerful and vivid prose to
illuminate a country and a family trapped not only by war and revolution, but
also by desire and loss.” —Viet Thanh Nguyen, Pulitzer Prize–winning author
Miss Burma tells the story of modern-day Burma through the eyes of Benny and
Khin, husband and wife, and their daughter Louisa. After attending school in
Calcutta, Benny settles in Rangoon, then part of the British Empire, and falls
in love with Khin, a woman who is part of a long-persecuted ethnic minority
group, the Karen. World War II comes to Southeast Asia, and Benny and Khin must
go into hiding in the eastern part of the country during the Japanese
occupation, beginning a journey that will lead them to change the country’s
history. Years later, Benny and Khin’s eldest child, Louisa, has a dangerfilled, tempestuous childhood and reaches prominence as Burma’s first beauty
queen soon before the country falls to dictatorship. As Louisa navigates her
newfound fame, she is forced to reckon with her family’s past, the West’s
ongoing covert dealings in her country, and her own loyalty to the cause of the
Karen people. Based on the story of the author’s mother and grandparents, Miss
Burma is a captivating portrait of how modern Burma came to be and of the
ordinary people swept up in the struggle for self-determination and freedom.
“At once beautiful and heartbreaking . . . An incredible family saga.”
—Refinery29 “Miss Burma charts both a political history and a deeply personal
one—and of those incendiary moments when private and public motivations
overlap.” —Los Angeles Times
Trivia: the Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp Sendker (Trivia-On-Books)
Trivion Books 2016-12-17 Trivia-on-Book: The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by JanPhilipp Sendker Take the challenge yourself and share it with friends and
family for a time of fun! Jan-Philip Sendker's The Art of Hearing Heartbeats is
an inspiring love story that takes place in New York City and Burma. Four years
after her father's mysterious disappearance, Julia finds a love letter that he
wrote to a Burmese woman a long time ago. Determined to find out what happened
to him, she traveled to a small village in Burma to find the mysterious woman
from her father's past. Julia learns just how powerful love is in this story of
inconceivable adversity and passion. The American Booksellers Association gave
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats a 2013 Indies Choice Adult Fiction Honor Award.
You may have read the book, but not have liked it. You may have liked the book,
but not be a fan. You may call yourself a fan, but few truly are. Are you a
fan? Trivia-on-Books is an independently curated trivia quiz on the book for
readers, students, and fans alike. Whether you're looking for new materials to
the book or would like to take the challenge yourself and share it with your
friends and family for a time of fun, Trivia-on-Books provides a unique
approach to The Art of Hearing Heartbeats by Jan-Philipp Sendker that is both
insightful and educational! Features You'll Find Inside: * 30 Multiple choice
questions on the book, plots, characters and author * Insightful commentary to
answer every question * Complementary quiz material for yourself or your
reading group * Results provided with scores to determine "status" Promising
quality and value, come play your trivia of a favorite book!!
A Day Like Any Other ISLA. DEWAR 2020-05-07 You can't change your past. You can
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only use the experiences you live through to make your future better, wiser.
Anna and her best friend George meet every week to remember, to sigh, to laugh,
to reminisce about their moments of glory, guilt and mischief and share their
sorrows over a glass or three of wine. The things they've done still make them
blush. Anna wanted to be a poet - a famous poet. George left home in a childish
rage and years later returned with her baby.When Anna is asked to look after
the boy across the road for a few hours each week, she isn't sure. She doesn't
really do children. But she takes the job on and, gradually, a child's view of
her world shows her a different place.George remembers a flat she stayed in
when she ran away from home. It had the kitchen of all kitchens and, oh, how
she'd love to see it again. Anna sets out to see if it still exists and
discovers a cookbook full of recipes, intimates notes and drawings from
George's life.Does all this mark an ending or the beginning of something new
and marvellous for Anna and George?
Cutting for Stone Abraham Verghese 2012-05-17 Marion and Shiva Stone are twin
brothers born of a secret union between a beautiful Indian nun and a brash
British surgeon. Orphaned by their mother’s death and their father’s
disappearance and bound together by a preternatural connection and a shared
fascination with medicine, the twins come of age as Ethiopia hovers on the
brink of revolution. Moving from Addis Ababa to New York City and back again,
Cutting for Stone is an unforgettable story of love and betrayal, medicine and
ordinary miracles—and two brothers whose fates are forever intertwined.
Pictures of You Caroline Leavitt 2011-01-01 After Isabelle accidentally kills
April in a highway collision, Isabella must pick up the pieces of her own life
and, with the help of April's husband and son, figure out where April was
running to.
The Language of Solitude Jan-Philipp Sendker 2017-05-02 This “vivid,
fascinating, and haunting look at today’s China” (Library Journal, starred
review) and highly anticipated sequel to the “darkly beautiful, heartwrenching” (Booklist) Whispering Shadows features a brooding German-American
expat who is struggling to begin a new life—only to find himself embroiled in
an investigation that could have dangerous environmental and personal
consequences. Paul Leibovitz is determined to turn over a new leaf in Hong Kong
and find peace after the death of his son. He believes that his love for
Christine Wu will bring him the joy he desperately needs—but things change when
Christine gets an unexpected letter from Da Long, the brother she hasn’t seen
in forty years, urging her to visit him in his remote village outside of
Shanghai. Paul is compelled to travel with her, knowing full well that the
mainland, with all of its menacing secrets, terrifies her. After an awkward
reunion with her brother, Christine leaves immediately but Paul decides to
stay. He’s a journalist at heart, after all, and there are questions begging
for answers, such as why are Da Long’s wife, other local women, and even some
pets exhibiting the same mysterious symptoms? With a bit of investigating, Paul
discovers that a powerful chemical conglomerate has been polluting a nearby
lake, and the Chinese government has done nothing to stop it. Da Long’s
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children demand justice and want to sue, even though a suit would put their
lives at risk. Will anyone take on their case or will intimidation and
corruption suppress even the most outspoken citizens? Can Paul walk away, or
will he pull the woman he loves reluctantly back into a world she escaped from
decades ago? Suspenseful and rife with the page-turning storytelling that has
come to define Sendker’s work, Language of Solitude is a brilliant and timely
thriller that offers a penetrating look into contemporary China.
The Art of Hearing Heartbeats Jan-Philipp Sendker 2012-01-31 The first book in
the Art of Hearing Heartbeats series, this is a passionate love story, a
haunting fable, and an enchanting mystery set in Burma. When a successful New
York lawyer suddenly disappears without a trace, neither his wife nor his
daughter Julia has any idea where he might be…until they find a love letter he
wrote many years ago, to a Burmese woman they have never heard of. Intent on
solving the mystery and coming to terms with her father’s past, Julia decides
to travel to the village where the woman lived. There she uncovers a tale of
unimaginable hardship, resilience, and passion that will reaffirm the reader’s
belief in the power of love to move mountains.
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